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Comments: Please do not allow installing climbing bolts and anchor in Wilderness areas.  This is against the

basic principles of Wilderness areas.  Untrammeled by man does not include the installation of climbing gear on

rocks and walls or associated climbing areas! If people wish to climb, it should be done with removable (during or

immediately after the climb) and without drilling.  

I have helped clear trails in wilderness areas with USFS personnel, and we used two person hand saws and

axes to actually clear the trail. 

 

Bolts and anchors do not have a place in wilderness areas. 

 

Thank you for reading and appreciating my great concern with the proposal. 

 


